Fish Fry 2019

Thank you to all of our volunteers and donors that made this year's fish fry so successful!! We decided to try and have only one fish fry this year, but serving at lunch also. We were able to raise \$12,350 for Parish Improvement Projects. As evidenced by the photos we also had fun while doing it! We had a great turnout in volunteers that helped prep the food the week prior, the day of the fish fry, along with all those that helped serve, bus tables and made desserts.









We are in need of additional help to continue with the Fish Fry in 2020, specifically with the Raffle. Please contact Monica at monica@kooiman2010.com or 952-466-5769 if you're available to help or are interested in learning more about the Fish Fry.